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GST School 
governors 
make a 
difference 

Warwick Bridge 

School needs to 

recruit a partnership 

governor  

Can you help? 

• Are you able to offer time to attend meetings during the term? 

• Are you interested in helping to deliver the best possible education for local children to realise their 
expectations and aspirations? 

• Are you able to support and challenge leaders to create positive solutions for school improvements? 

In return you will have the satisfaction of knowing you are making a real difference. 

You will have the opportunity to use and improve a range of highly transferable skills, work with new 
people and apply your knowledge and experience to benefit the local community. 
 

No previous experience of being a school governor is necessary – training on the role is available. 

If you can and are interested to help, please contact: 
 
The Clerk of the Governing Board at: admin@warwickbridge.cumbria.sch.uk 
Or call: 01228 560390 
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